

April 26, 2010

Dear UBC Friends,

On behalf of the City of Liepaja and UBC Commission on Youth Issues I am are honored to invite you to the first open Commission meeting this year which will be held in Liepaja (Latvia) on June 10-12, 2010.

The importance of Liepaja's meeting should not be underestimated as we are going to discuss many topics that are of great importance for the member cities themselves and also for the Baltic Sea Region in whole.

The topics for the meeting are following: the current situation of youth policies in UBC member cities, new project development for the Commission and strategy and communication of the Commission.

Apart from the content-related activities, you will have a chance to get to know the beauty of Liepaja as we have also thought of a little side program for the participants.

The deadline for registration is May 14, 2010.

Please send the registration forms <u>both</u> to City of Liepaja, e-mail: <u>pavels@jauns.lv</u> <u>and UBC COYI secretariat</u>, <u>email: ubcyouth@tallinnlv.ee</u>.

We look forward to meeting you all in Liepaja.

Yours sincerely,

Gunārs Ansiņš,

Deputy Mayor of Liepaja







